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Looking Ahead    
      Jan 

Staff Collaboration Day (no classes)  15 
K to 6 Turkey Dinner    19 
7 to 12 Turkey Dinner    21 
Family Literacy Day    27 

Semester Break (school closed)   29 
Feb 

Quarter 3 Begins    1 

Report Cards K-12    2 
Winter Walk Day    3 
Jersey Day     4 
Staff Meeting (Early Dismissal @ 2:11)  4 

Teachers’ Convention (school closed)  11-12 
Family Day     15 
 

Principal’s Report 
The School year has gone by quickly despite 
the changes and unpredictability of the 
pandemic. We are looking forward to the 
beginning of Quarter Three on February 1, 
2021, and we are hoping that we can look 
forward to a period of uninterrupted study for 
all classes at the school.  
Communication 
In observing the provincial safety rules 
required for schools, we cannot hold school, 
nor community gatherings as we did in the 
past.  In addition, parent-teacher interviews, in 
a face to face format, are also on hold 
temporarily.  Traditional modes of 
communication are not available to us, but we 
encourage parents to contact their child's 
teacher at the school by phone, or by email, at 
any time throughout the school year. 
Communication is vital to the cohesion of the 
education team that supports your child, so 
please feel free to reach out to us at any time.  
At Home Learning 
Please be aware that the deadline for 
transitioning to At Home Learning from school 
for Quarter 3 will be January 21st.  The reason 
for this date is that BRSD will need time to 
arrange teaching staff if At Home Learning 
student numbers fluctuate a great deal. If you 
are planning on continuing with At Home 
Learning in Quarter 3, please call the school to 
let us know if we have not contacted you 
already.  
Please see “Looking Ahead” for 
some important dates. 
Thank you for your patience and understanding 
in these unprecedented times, and we look 
forward to the rest of the year that sees all 
students back in school full-time until the end 
of June. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Virtual School Council Meeting 
Wednesday, January 20th @ 7:00pm 

 

*If you would like to be a part of the meeting, 
please email Kirby at kirbyheather@mac.com 

 

Winter Attire 
Parents are reminded that Board policy requires all 
students who ride the bus to wear (or carry) clothing 
suitable for the weather conditions. This includes 

headgear, hand covering and appropriate footwear. 
Students who arrive at school inappropriately dressed 
will not be allowed to ride home on the bus until they 

have proper gear dropped off or are picked up by a 
parent. 
 

School Fees Reminder 
School Fees are NOW due. You can pay online at 

https://www.brsd.ab.ca/families/online-payments-
ordering or by cash or cheque. Please make cheques 
payable to Daysland School. 
If you have any questions or would like to arrange 

monthly payments, please contact Mr. Kyle or Mrs. 
Robbins at the school. 

 

Bus Delays & Cancellations 
As we enter the season of weather-related bus delays 
and cancellations, BRSD would like to remind parents to 
check their school website or the BRSD website for 
updates.  If there is a change to the schedule it will 

appear in an ALERT banner at the top of the website.  If 
there is no banner, all routes are running as scheduled.  
Every family affected by a bus route delay or 
cancellation also receives an automated phone 

message. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           
            

Thank You! 
With this past year of things being so 
different, we still have many things to be 
thankful for here at Daysland School. 
We would like to say a huge “Thank You” to 
the Schmidt-Teigen family for the fantastic 
Elementary Christmas Concert we were all 
able to watch on YouTube! 
Also, thank you to all of the students and 
staff that worked so hard to make the 
concert a success! 
Thank you to the families who sent well 
wishes and Christmas gifts to our staff, we 
greatly appreciate your thoughtfulness, you 
most certainly made our days brighter! 
Most of all, we are so thankful that we were 
able to return to school this week and see all 
of your lovely eyes! 
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